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Subject: FW: DFC
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 9:10:37 AM Central Daylight Time
From: admin@posgcd.org
To: 'WLM Gary Westbrook'

See below, I did not send to Sidney.

Elaine Gerren
AdministraNve Assistant
Post Oak Savannah
512-455-9900

-----Original Message-----
From: Renate SuiV <bluesuiV77@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 4:36 PM
To: Admin@posgcd.org
Subject: DFC

Mr. Sidney Youngblood, Board President
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater ConservaNon District Burleson and Milam CounNes

I would urge you and the Board of Directors to reject the proposed DFC. This plan would have a tremendous negaNve
impact on our groundwater, rivers and other waters. We know that the groundwater will not replenish itself under
the current condiNons with our rain-deficit and hot weather.

Please do not allow these big companies to draw water that we here for our community and next generaNons, for our
farmers and their livestock/produce and for our general needs.

Thank you for making the right decision.

Renate SuiV
705 Water Street
Bastrop, Tx  78602
512-308-1553
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